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I oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid. This
action would cause great harm the native species in these areas. Furthermore, the many
uncertainties regarding the immediate and long-time effects of such spraying are detailed below.
Although the "no action" alternative is acceptable, the only really effective and protective
alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.
 


